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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jason Kennedy <jason@jasonkennedy.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:35 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a landlord and I am strongly opposed to HB 2004.  This bill takes away rights from one group, landlords, and creates an 
artificial “protection” for another group.   
 
The biggest reason I oppose this bill is that it will create unintended consequences and harm the people it is trying to protect. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jason Kennedy 
 
 


